
Christmas on the Coosa                                                          
Luminary Order Form                

December 8, 2017 

Wetumpka, Alabama 
 

 

Luminaries in Wetumpka will be displayed December 8, beginning at 5 p.m. Businesses 
and residents are encouraged to participate in the event by purchasing and placing 
candles to line the streets throughout the city. 
 

The purpose of Luminary night is to create a beautiful display that people could enjoy 
from their vehicles. The City of Wetumpka hopes to enhance the experience by 
combining luminary night with the Nativity and the business open house. We encourage 
everyone to be a part of this magical evening in Wetumpka. 
 

Luminaries are available for $10.00 for each box of 10, which includes candles, bags 
and sand. 
 

Luminaries can be ordered using this form or by visiting the city administrative building 
on 408 S. Main St. (adjacent to the Wetumpka Civic Center),by calling the Christmas on 
the Coosa office at 334-567-5147,by e-mailing trobinson@cityofwetumpka.com , visiting 
the city website at www.cityofwetumpka.com (click on special events) or finding us on 
Facebook at Christmas on the Coosa. 
 

Orders for luminaries should be placed by Tuesday, December 1, 2017. 
 
No. of boxes of luminaries:                                     Total enclosed: 
 
____________ X  $10 .00                                    _________________ 
 
Name:________________________________________________________________ 
 
Address:______________________________________________________________ 
 
City:______________________________ State:_____________ Zip_______________ 
 
Phone:__________________________ Email_________________________________ 
 
Order forms and payments can be mailed to Christmas on the Coosa Luminaries P.O. 
Box 936 Wetumpka, Al. 36092. If ordered my mail, the luminaries will be delivered prior 
to December 5th. 

mailto:trobinson@cityofwetumpka.com

